
 

 

  

 

Department of English 
 

This is for information of all concerned that the class 

of semester IV (Hons & Programme) will be conducted 

as per the routine (See College Notice Board & Website 

www.dbrac.ac.in) on and from 15th February 2022. 

Programme Course students are informed to do their 

PCC-T- 4 -ENGLISH class with honours course 

students. They are also informed to keep contact with the 

department regarding academic and other relevant 

issues. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DR. B.R. AMBEDKAR COLLEGE 
  PO-BETAI, DIST-NADIA, WEST BENGAL, INDIA, PIN-741163 

[Affiliated to the University of Kalyani & Recognized by UGC 2(f) & 12 (B)] 
[Accredited by NAAC: Grade B (2nd Cycle)] 

(Estd.-1973) 

 

 

 

 

Website: www.dbrac.ac.in  

Email: ambedkarcollege@rediffmail.com 

Memo No: ENG/22/24 Date: 12/02/2022 

Phone: 03471-254207 

 

 

Bapin Mallick  

Head, Department of English 

DR. B.R. Ambedkar College, Betai, Nadia, WB.  
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